
Dear Parents,        8/8/2022 

     Tomorrow  i.e. 9 Aug 2022 Tuesday  is a holiday on behalf of  Muharram. 

 

       On 10 Aug 2022 i.e. Wednesday Rakhi celebration from Nursery to 10
th
 . 

Boys  carry a small gift with them. It can be pencil, eraser etc. 

Girls carry 1 Rakhi each. Regular school timing. 


